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 Hello, We are small property land owners with livestock and pets that we depend on 

to help manage our property. We worry that further restrictions on predator control 

will limit our ability to protect our animals that we depend on for management and 

care of our property. We hope you can see this limiting ours and others from 

protecting our way of life as well as our animals will be a detriment and a further 

burden on us all in rural areas. Therefore we oppose SB199. Thanks for your time . 

Greg Miller 


